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Fax No.: (908) 739-0713
October 22, 1997

Dr. Robert H. Harris

President

FEDERAL RESEARCH CONSULTANTS
2139 Route 35

Holmdel, NJ 07733

Dear Dr. Harris:

1 refer to your letter of September 15, 1997, to Mr. Larry McDermott of Wyeth-Ayerst
Laboratories, on the subject of ADD-234037. Please be advised that he has retired from our
Company.

We have reviewed the non-confidential information that you provided us on ADD-
734037. While we recognize the intriguing potential of this compound for development as a
useful therapeutic agent in epilepsy and stroke, ] regret to say that it does not represent a good
“gt” for Us at this time. As you may know, we currently have a aumber of our own drugs in early
clinical trials for both of these indications. In view of these prior commitments, 1 do not believe
that we could devote the appropriate resources necessary to elaborate the potential of your drug.
Of course, if our situation should change, we will not hesitate to contact you.

Thank you in any case for alerting us 1o this opportunity.

Sincerely,

Mark L. Lee
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